
Expression of Interest:  

PGAV + NGV Condition Reporting Workshop 

PGAV + NGV are delivering a one-day workshop on condition reporting. The workshop will cover 

the purpose of condition reporting and key elements of the process – including the different 

formats available, simple technical examination techniques and digital technologies that can 

assist with condition reporting. 

Places are limited. To be considered for a place in the workshop, please complete the Expression 

of Interest (EOI) and return to anne.robertson@pgav.ngv.vic.gov.au by 6pm, Monday 3 April 

2023.  

PGAV + NGV will allocate places based on the following Selection Criteria: 

• geographic location – to ensure the program is state-wide in its reach;

• gallery size – priority will be given to small galleries (up to 10 FTE staff); and

• capacity building - benefits for both the participant and their gallery.

Your Name: 

Your Gallery:  

Your role at the gallery: 

Do you currently perform condition reporting for your gallery?: Yes No 

Tell us why you want to attend the workshop? (200 words maximum): 

mailto:anne.robertson@pgav.ngv.vic.gov.au
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